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You have had a fantastic Board and Committee Chairs, 

as well as, our Meeting Management Group (MMG), 

without all of whom our progress would not have 

been nearly as great.    

This turned out to be a great year for FHEA with  

education programs increasing in both quality and 

quantity.  We are now seeing most of the District  

education programs receiving CEUs while securing 

high quality speakers for both our State Spring and Fall 

meetings.  We have also seen our membership contin-

ue to grow as we get the word out and people see the 

benefits to becoming members.  This is in part due to 

our greatly upgraded website that continues to  

provide information to our current and potential 

members as well. 

You have a great new President, Thomas Gibson, to 

continue the progress FHEA has been making. I truly 

believe that all FHEA members make this the best  

professional association around.  We are one of the 

largest ASHE affiliate chapters in the country and we 

continue to grow our membership by offering our 

members a variety of training and other  opportunities 

for education and advancement in our field.  Our  

dedication to improving the association can be seen in 

the ASHE Annual Affiliated Chapter Platinum Level 

Award that we received this year, making it the 10th 

year in a row! 

KEVIN DANIEL, CHE, CHFM 

Immediate Past President 

A Farewell Message from: 

At this year’s Spring Meeting in St. Augustine, we had 
over 150 attendees, 11 sponsors, and 40 exhibit tables, 
which were sold out. The AHCA conference and FHEA 
Trade Show™ at Rosen Creek in Orlando, was very  
successful this year, despite people having to leave early 
due to Hurricane Michael.  There were 298 exhibitors 
and this event was also sold out. Unfortunately, the 
FHEA Annual Meeting had to be cancelled due to  
Hurricane Michael, but we hope that we will see you at 
our 35th Spring Meeting this year.  
 
The Spring Meeting, sponsored by District IV, is  
scheduled for May 15th-17th at Pier 66 Hotel & Marina in 
Fort Lauderdale - at least we will be outside of the  
hurricane season.  We will have some great programs, a 
fishing and a golf tournament, and another record  
number of vendor booths, so come and take part in this 
yearly event.  We will also be offering the CHEP prep 
course and the opportunity to take the CHEP exam.  Visit 
fhea.org to make your hotel room reservations.   
Registration brochures for the conference will be sent 
soon. 
 
We are still being challenged to increase our  

membership in ASHE.  It is an important element to keep 

our Platinum Level Chapter Award with ASHE.  For this 

award, we are required to keep a specific percentage of 

our members, both regular and supporting, with dual 

memberships in FHEA and ASHE. More important than 

the Platinum Award, is that it gives all members access 

to more resources in education, professional develop-

ment, and contact with peers across the country.  The 

benefits of the dual enrollment far outweigh the small 

cost of membership, so please consider this option. 
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It has been a pleasure serving 

all of you as State President. I 

want to thank everyone for 

your support in 2018 and I 

look forward to continuing to 

contribute in the upcoming 

years.   

https://www.fhea.org/spring-meeting-2019
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2019 FHEA Board - Welcome 

President 
Thomas Gibson, CHE, CHFM, CHSP, CHC 
 
Vice President 
T. Wayne Gibbs, CHFM  
 
Secretary 
Don Paschal, SASHE, CHFM, CHE, CHC, CPMM, 
LEED AP 
 
Treasurer 
Russ L. Schilling, CHE 
 
Immediate Past President 
Kevin Daniel, CHE, CHFM 

Membership numbers for 2018 were strong.  We had 
348 Active members (53 are CHE and 72 are CHFM); 
37 Life members, and 855 Supporting Members.  For 
our Active members, please remember that you and 
your teams make a difference in the lives of your  
patients and communities each day; and to our  
Supporting members, thank you for all you do for the 
Florida Healthcare Engineering Association by  
sponsoring events, participating as speakers, and ex-
hibiting at our meetings.  Dues notices for Active and 
Supporting members for 2019 have been mailed.  
Payment may be made either by mailing a check to 
our FHEA Office or on our website at, https://
www.fhea.org/membership 
 
Thanks to Susan Coone, our Website Coordinator, for 
the new FHEA website.  It is attractive and kept up to 
date regularly.  For all FHEA news, events, district 
meetings, and other association information, be sure 
to visit www.fhea.org   

District I President  
Don Russell, CHE 
 
District I Rep 
Todd Arno, CHC, CHE 
 
District II President 
Craig Tompkins, CHE 
 
District II Rep 
Dewayne Roark 
 
District III President 
Tim Moreira, CHFM, CHSP, CHC, CHE 
 
District III Rep 
Brad Norburg, CHFM, CHE 
 
District IV President 
Edgard Niebles, MBA, CHC, 
 
District IV Rep 
Adam Mayle 
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Kevin Daniel’s Message Continued 

I especially want to thank Sarah Jeffcoat, the FHEA 
Executive Director, and her staff for all they have 
done this year for the FHEA.  If there is anything you 
need, please contact the FHEA Office at 
813.775.6416 or email, info@fhea.org   
 
In closing, I want to thank everyone for a great and 
successful year with this organization and it has been 
a pleasure serving you! 

 

 
 

2019 FHEA Committee Chairs 
Education:  
Jeffrey Walters, CHC, CHE, CHEPP, CHFM 
Codes & Standards:  
Bobby Baird, SASHE, CHE, CHFM, CHSP 

ByLaws:  
Kevin Daniel, CHE, CHFM 

ASHE Region 4 Liaison:  
Larry Peterson, CHC, CHFM, CHSP 

In Memory: 

Richard LaChance, CHE 

Cocoa, Florida 

FHEA Life Member 

https://www.fhea.org/membership
https://www.fhea.org/membership
http://www.fhea.org
mailto:info@fhea.org
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Book you room early -   
Reservation Code: FHEA 2019 

“Charting the Course” - Learn the Latest at the FHEA 35 th  

Spring Meeting in Fort Lauderdale 

Join your FHEA colleagues in Fort Lauderdale at the iconic Pier 66 Hotel & Marina, 

Wednesday, May 15 – Friday, May 17, 2019, for the 35
th
 Spring Meeting, sponsored by 

District IV, to learn about and discuss “Charting the Course” in the healthcare engineering 

field. 

The meeting will begin with a Welcome Reception on Wednesday night in the beautiful 

Pier Top, at the hotel, where you will have a 360 degree view of the Atlantic coastline and 

area skyline. 

On Thursday, you will have the option to play in the FHEA Golf Tournament, join fellow 

anglers in the FHEA Fishing Tournament, or sit for the CHEP Exam Review Course.  

That evening, we will join our exhibitors and sponsors for a Sunset Hospitality Reception. 

The meeting on Friday will feature speakers and topics who will address how experts  

respond to emergencies; power monitoring for hospitals; keys to streamlining emergency 

responsiveness and keys to achieving compliance – all especially important topics after 

experiencing several hurricanes in Florida in the last two years. 

The conference will end with a presentation on evaluating the security risks of the modern 

patient experience. Besides interactive discussions, you will have the opportunity to  

network with other healthcare engineering professionals and meet industry suppliers in 

our FHEA Exhibit Hall. 

The CHEP Exam will take place on Friday afternoon from 2:30 – 6:00pm.  

Hotel reservations are open.  Please click here to reserve your room.  Conference  

registration will be open by the end of February. 

For  updates and more information, visit www.fhea.org. 

Pier Sixty-Six Hotel & Marina 

2301 S.E. 17th Street Causeway 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316  

https://book.passkey.com/event/49701474/owner/4921/home
https://book.passkey.com/event/49701474/owner/4921/home
https://book.passkey.com/event/49701474/owner/4921/home
https://fhea.org/spring-meeting-2019
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INTERESTED IN  

BECOMING A CHE? 
 

All FHEA Healthcare Facility 

members that meet the  

requirements are encouraged to  

pursue becoming an FHEA  

Certified Healthcare Engineer.  

 

For more information,  

download the application and  

requirement form.  

 

THE WHISTLE                                 

2018 Certified Healthcare Engineer (CHE)  Update 
53 individuals were CHE’s in 2018 - CHE Renewal for 2019 started December 1, 2018 
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Bobby Baird, SASHE, Director of Facilities at UF Health in Gainesville, was selected 

by his peers as FHEA’s Engineer of the Year during the recent state meeting in  

Orlando.  This honor is bestowed upon one individual chosen first by his district 

and subsequently selected from the four finalists on the state level.  Criteria for 

this honor include professional accomplishments, community service, and association contributions. 

 

Bobby has been a member of FHEA since 2007.  Bobby has served on both the district level and serves 

the state board as Codes and Standards Chair.  Bobby has recently accepted the role as District II  

Treasurer.  Bobby has served the hospital engineering community for decades, as evidenced by his  

serving as state president for the SC Society for Hospital Engineers in 1998.  The association is grateful for 

his years of dedicated service to the FHEA and the profession of hospital engineering.        

FHEA Engineer of the Year 

Bobby Baird, 

SASHE, CHE, CHFM, 

CHSP 

FHEA Special Project – Military Care Packages 

Thank you to all FHEA members who supplied items and cash donations for our 

Military Care Package project at the recent FHEA/AHCA Meeting in Orlando.  

Because of your generosity, we were able to assemble and deliver ten packages 

to MacDill Air Force Base in Tampa.  These packages, which contained gift cards, 

playing cards, puzzle books, socks, anti-bacterial soap and hand cleaner, pens, 

writing pads, non-perishable snacks, flashlights, batteries, and other items we 

all take for granted, have been sent to our soldiers serving in the Middle East.   

We would like for this project to be ongoing, so please click here if you’d like to 

make a donation. The FHEA staff will purchase items for the care packages, assemble them, 

and deliver them to MacDill.  Your support is greatly appreciated! 

Cecily Allen 

Todd Arno 

Thomas Aulisio 

Bobby Baird 

Steven Bloomgren 

Tim Bradham 

Lamar Bragg 

Eddie Brooks 

Anthony Caruso 

Cesar Castillo 

Ray Christianson 

Michael Cronan 

Ron Crowell 

Kevin Daniel 

Steve Dean 

Tony Echazabal 

Vincent Fiore 

Ben Fitzgerald 

Richard Gerger, Jr. 

Thomas Gibson 

Joe Gyorko 

John Hatfield 

Frank Holmes 

Tony Holmes 

James Hurst 

Jackie Kennington 

David Kovacs 

Johnny Lopez 

Tim Moreira 

John Newman 

Edgard Niebles 

Brad Norburg 

John O’Connell 

Charlie Papa 

Donald Paschal 

Larry Peterson 

Corey Pine 

John Prusaczyk 

Luis Rodriguez 

Russ Schilling 

Joe Schreiner 

Robert Simpson 

Sammy Sims 

Jordan Smith 

Edward Sobolewski 

David Strange 

Gerald Sweat 

Craig Tompkins 

John “JT” Troesch 

Walter Vandermark 

Jeff Walters 

John Willingham 

Supporting  

Member  

of the Year 
 

Cathy Uresti, Anchor 

Floor & Supply Co. 
 

Thank You For Your  

Support of the FHEA! 

https://storage.googleapis.com/wzukusers/user-27441182/documents/5bf57eae4eea3hpJsvA3/CHEreq.pdfhttps:/storage.googleapis.com/wzukusers/user-27441182/documents/5bf57eae4eea3hpJsvA3/CHEreq.pdf
https://storage.googleapis.com/wzukusers/user-27441182/documents/5bf57eae4eea3hpJsvA3/CHEreq.pdfhttps:/storage.googleapis.com/wzukusers/user-27441182/documents/5bf57eae4eea3hpJsvA3/CHEreq.pdf
https://mmgfl.wufoo.com/forms/fhea-special-project/
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Congratulations! 2018 FHEA Trade Show Winners 

Best of Show: ACF STANDBY SYSTEMS, INC. 

Most Original: YORKSHORE SALES  

Most Informative: DOOR SOLUTIONS, INC. 

Most Informative: MASON ENGINEERING 

 THE WHISTLE                                                                                                 WINTER 2019 
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WELCOME NEW SUPPORTING MEMBERS  (as of Dec. 1, 2018) 

 

CLAUDIA DEL ROSARIO 

Regional Sales Manager 

ARC Document Solutions 

Miami, FL     78/545-9240 

claudia.delrosario@e-ar.com 

TINA EARLEY 

Commercial Account Manager 

BMS CAT 

Orlando, FL     321/512-8406 

tearley@bmscat.com 

SARAH EBELING 

Project Engineer 

CPPI 

Gainesville, FL     352/333-9292 

sarah.ebeling@cppi.com 

OLIVIA FRICK 

Business Development Manager 

Charles Perry Partners, Inc. 

Jacksonville, FL     904/-742-6257 

olivia.frick@cppi.com 

CHRIS GAGE 

Vice President of Healthcare 

BMS CAT 

Pompano Beach, FL     954/482-3063 

cgage@bmscat.com 

LARISSA GENSER 

Assistant Project Manager 

CPPI 

Gainesville, FL     352/333-9292 

larissa.genser@cppi.com 

WARREN GREEN 

President 

Exeter Architectural Products 

New Orleans, LA     504/415-7309 

warren@stormshield.net 

CAMERON GRIFFITH 

Solutions Advisor 

Trane 

Jacksonville, FL     904/293-5210 

cameron.griffith@trane.com 

HOLT HAMILTON 

Project Executive 

Harper Limbach 

Boynton Beach, FL     407/495-7731 

holt.hamilton@harperlimbach.com 

MARY HARDIN 

General Manager 

Carrier Corporation 

Orlando, FL     407/739-3279 

marty.hardin@carrier.utc.com 

WILLIAM HOUTS 
Owner/Operator 

Truetch Construction 
Ormond Beach, FL     603/203-9470 
billhouts@gmail.com 

MARITZA HOWARD 

Design Specialist 

TLC Engineering for Architecture 

Sarasota, FL     941/217-5203 

maritza.howard@tlc-eng.com 

JON JOHNSON 
Senior Project Manager 

Equity Construction Solutions 
Tampa, FL     813/505-3798 
jejohnson@ecsbuilds.com 

KRIS KELLER 

Account Executive- Healthcare + Senior Living 

Mohawk Group 

Orlando, FL     407/969-6073 

kris_keller@mohawkind.com 

KEVIN KLEIN 

Healthcare Business Development 

Rauland-Borg Corporation of Florida 

Sunrise, FL     954/747-4456 

keivn.klein@ametek.com 

ERIC LANCTOT 

Principal 

Bay Area Building Solutions 

Tampa, FL     813/664-8890 

elanctot@babsdb.com 

SCOTT LANG 

Architectural Associate 

Chapuis Design Group 

Brandon, FL     585/512-7451 

scott.lang@cdgpa.com 

LESLIE LINDEMAN 

Regional Sales Manager- South 

Waterford Consultants, LLC 

Leesburg, VA     281/380-7139 

llindeman@waterfordconsultants.com 

MARLENE LINDERS RN MS AIA 

CEO and Executive Director 

The Linders Health Institute 

Lake Mary, FL     844/438-4272 

info@thelindershealthinstitute.com 

HAMISH LIST 

Account Manager 

Trane 

Miramar, FL     954/218-3868 

hamish.list@irco.com  

CHRISTOPHER LORENZ 

Mechanical Engineer II 

TLC Engineering for Architecture 

Jacksonville, FL     904/396-8365 

chris.lorenz@tlc-eng.com 

NEMESIO MARRERO 

Sales Rep 

Davidson Sales Company 

Daytona Beach, FL     407/455-1866 

nemesiom@davidsonsales.com 

JASON MARTIN 

Project Executive 

Gilbane Building Company 

Miami, FL     813/299-3694 

JMartin1@gilbaneco.com 

SEAN MARTIN 
Account Manager 

LED Supply Co. 
Venice, FL     303/888-4394 
sean.martin@ledsupplyco.com 

MAC MCKELLAR 

Vice President of Sales 

BOS Technology 

Winter Park, FL     407/319-8947 

mac@bostechusa.com 

BRIAN MCSWEENEY 

Structural Engineer 

TLC Engineering for Architecture 

Orlando, FL     407/487-1109 

brian.mcsweeney@tlc-eng.com 
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DENNIS ABRIOLA 

Sr. Account Executive 

Siemens Industry Inc. 

Winter Park, FL     407/467-0123 

Dennis.Abriola@Siemens.com 

KATE ALFORD 

Business Development 

MaintenX 

Tampa, FL     813/957-3094 

kgalford@gmail.com 

ROB ALLEN 

Business Development Manager 

Austin Commercial 

Orlando, FL     407/459-1345 

Rallen@austin-ind.com 

JILL ARNO 

Sales Representative 

J&J Flooring Group 

Navarre, FL     850/619-3415 

jill.arno@jjflooring.com 

CAROLANN BOND 

Account Executive 

Workscapes, Inc. 

Orlando, FL     213/804-6517 

cbond@workscapes.com 

WILLIAM BOWERS 

Senior Landscape Architect 

VHB 

Tampa, FL     813/327-5439 

bbowers@vhb.com 

CARLA BRANES 

Business Developer 

Empire Roofing 

Sunrise, FL     954/918-0545 

carla@empireroofing.com 

JACQUELYN BROWNE 

Marketing Director 

Dryfast Systems 

Orlando, FL     305/720-8474 

Jbrowne@dryfastsystems.com 

RONNIE BRYANT 

Sr. Project Manager 

Miller Electric Company 

Jacksonville, FL     904/981-0255 

rbryant@mecojax.com 

TJ BURK 

Sales Representative 

Davidson Sales Company 

Daytona Beach, FL     386/274-2079 

tjb@davidsonsales.com 

RICK CONKLIN 

Sales Engineer 

Hobbs & Associates 

Oviedo, FL     407/202-2469 

rconklin@hobbsassociates.com 

DOUG COOPER 
Mechanical Engineer 

McVeigh & Mangum Engineering 
Jacksonville, FL     904/483-5200 
dcooper@mcveighmangum.com 

LURE DASILVA 
Vice President 

6 Star Painting & Services 
Boca Raton, FL     561/306-3788 
6starpainting2@gmail.com 
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HAPPY NEW YEAR 

FROM FHEA  

HEADQUARTERS! 
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WELCOME NEW SUPPORTING MEMBERS  

 

YURINA ROJAS 

Business Development 

LEMA Construction 

St. Petersburg, FL     727/563-0298 

yurina.r@lemaconstruction.com 

TONY RUEBSAM 

Senior Project Manager 

Northstar Management Company 

Saint Louis, MO     314-713-7982 

tony.ruebsam@northstarmgmt.com 

KIRSTIN RUSS 

Director of Operations 

Remediation Specialists 

Winter Park, FL     828/335-8444 

Kruss@RemSpecUSA.com 

ROBERT SAMONS 

Director of Facilities Management 

Citrus Memorial Hospital 

Inverness, FL     352/400-5774 

robert.samons@healthcare.com 

KEELY SIEBEIN 

Senior Consultant 

Siebein Acoustic 

Gainesville, FL     352/331-5111 

ksiebein@siebeinacoustic.com 

BRANDEN SNYDER 

Director of Business Development 

C.A.R.E. LLC 

Apopka, FL     407/600-5089 

bsnyder@thecareway.com 

JOHN ST. LOUIS 

Sales Manager 

Taw Power Systems 

Riverview, FL     813/621-5661 

john.stlouis@tawinc.com 

JOSEPH STEVENS 

ICRA Lead Coordinator 

Florida Carpenters Regional Council 

Jacksonville, FL     904/387-4471 

jstevens@flcrc.org 

RYAN STRANDQUEST 

Sr. Vice President 

Matern Professional Engineering 

Maitland, FL     407/740-5020 

rstrandquest@matern.net 

STEVEN TAMPLIN 
Account Manager 

FCX 
Palm Coast, FL     904/703-1151 
Stamplin@icloud.com 

WENDELL TAYLOR 

President 

Lanstar, LLC. 

Casselberry, FL     407/906-9580 

wendell.taylor@lanstarusa.com 

TIMOTHY THERIAULT 

Engineer- Mechanical 

TLC Engineering for Architecture 

Tampa, FL     813/281-8428 

timothy.theriault@tlc-eng.com 

MICHAEL THORNTON 

Director 

Barton Malow 

Orlando, FL     407/575-6477 

michael.thornton@bartonmalow.com 

MARK TOOKER 

Application Engineer 

Caterpillar 

Alpharetta, GA     678/699-6906 

tooker_mark@cat.com  

COREY ULMER 

Electrical Specialty Designer 

TLC Engineering for Architecture 

Orlando, FL     407/841-9050 

corey.ulmer@tlc-eng.com 

WILLIAM VANIEL 

Sr. MEP Manager 

Gilbane Construction Company 

Bradenton, FL     440/653-7154 

wvaniel@gilbaneco.com 

IVY VAZQUE 

Office Administrator 

Up Keep Properties Inc. 

Ocoee, FL     407/484-1195 

info@upkeeppropertiesinc.com 

DAVID WEST 

Healthcare Account Executive 

Sherwin-Williams 

Lutz, FL     813/927-7174 

David.P.West@sherwin.com 

MATTHEW YOUNG 
Estimator/Project Manager 
Belfor Property Restoration 
Jacksonville, FL     904/254-9578 
Matthew.young@us.belfor.com 
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DAVE MONROE 

Service Representative 

Quintech Inc. 

Port St. Lucie, FL     561/310-2553 

dmonroe@quintechinc.com 

TODD S. MORGAN, JR. 

Account Executive 

Comprehensive Energy Services, Inc. 

Longwood, FL     407/304-6290 

tmorgan@cesmechanical.com 

NICHOLE MYERS 

Specialty Designer 

TLC Engineering for Architecture 

Orlando, FL     407/487-1255 

nichole.myers@tlc-eng.com 

KATHRYN PALMER 

Architectural Associate 

Chapuis Design Group 

Brandon, FL     813/398-2397 

kathryn.palmer@cdgpa.com 

ANIK PATEL 

MEP Manager 

Robins & Morton 

Miami, FL     407/782-7495 

apatel@robinsmorton.com 

PARESH PATEL 

Regional Business Development Manager 

Green Air Environmental 

Fayetteville, GA     678/622-3395 

ppatel@greenairevironmental.com 

BALI PAWAR 

Construction Manager/Estimator 

LEGO Construction Co 

Miami, FL     630/362-5248 

bpawar@legocc.com 

CRAIG PERKINSON 

Project Manager 

Lanstar LLC 

Casselberry, FL     321/440-3577 

craig.perkinson@lanstarusa.com 

JOHN PETERS 
AMBR 

ICON Construction Plumbing Restoration, LLC 
Deerfield Beach, FL     954/551-9892 
john@iconllc.us 

MATTHEW POPOVICH 

Regional Sales Manager 

AMICO CORPORATION 

Richmond Hill, ON     905/764-0800 

Mpopovich@amico.com; events@amico.com 

TYSON PRICKETT 
Vice President 

JTSC Corp 
Coral Springs, FL     813/545-7700 
Tyson@jtcompliance.com 

ALEX RAMOS 
Mechanical Specialty Designer 

TLC Engineering for Architecture 
Orlando, FL     407/841-9050 
alex.ramos@tlc-eng.com 

TIM ROGERS 
Regional Sales Manager 

Fire & Life Safety America 
Sanford, FL     407/467-8522 
trogers@flsamerica.com 

Florida Healthcare  

Engineering Association 

11812  N. 56th Street 

Tampa, FL 33617 

813.775.6416  

www.fhea.org 

http://www.fhea.org
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2018 ANNUAL MEETING SPONSORS - THANK YOU! 
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Cybersecurity continues to be a concern and focus for facilities as it relates to build-

ing automation, utility management, and other technology rich systems. 

The Food and Drug Administration (FDA) recently released a framework to help hos-

pitals and other healthcare providers plan for and respond to cybersecurity incidents 

involving medical devices.  Developed by Mitre Corp., the “playbook” includes such 

steps as developing a medical device inventory and conducting training exercises.   

The agency also announced two memoranda of understanding to create information-

sharing analysis organizations, groups of experts that will gather, analyze, and dis-

seminate information about cyberthreats.  FDA Commissioner, Scott Gottlieb, MD, believes this transparent sharing of infor-

mation will help manufacturers address issues earlier and result in more protection for patients. 

Cybersecurity will be one of the topics discussed at the upcoming May 15 – 17, 2019 FHEA Spring Meeting, at Pier 66 in Fort 

Lauderdale.  Mark your calendar to attend. 

FDA Announces Actions for Device Cybersecurity C 

Y 

B 

E 

R 

S 

E 

C 

U 

R 

I 

T 

Y 



10 

FLORIDA  

HEALTHCARE  

ENGINEERING  

ASSOCIATION 

11812  N. 56th Street 

Tampa, FL 33617 

813.775.6416  

www.fhea.org 

 

Sarah Jeffcoat 

Executive Director 

sarah@fhea.org 

Interested in being a speaker at an FHEA Meeting, either 

at the State or District level? Complete the “Call for 

Presentations” form and submit your topic/presentation 

for consideration. The FHEA is also seeking articles on 

topics of interest to healthcare facility professionals for 

inclusion in The Whistle publication.  

Kevin Daniel, CHE, CHFM   Thomas E. Gibson, CHE, CHFM, CHSP, CHC 
President     Vice President 
 
T. Wayne Gibbs,  CHFM   Russ L. Schilling, CHE 
Secretary     Treasurer 
 
Larry Peterson, CHE, CHFM, CHSP   
Immediate Past President    

District 1:  
Jeff Walters, CHE, CHC, CHFM 
President   
 
Don Russell, CHE 
Representative 

District 4: 
Thomas Gibson, CHE, CHFM,  
CHSP, CHC           
President 
 
 Edgard Niebles, MBA, CHE, CHC 
 Representative    

District 3: 
Brad Norburg, CHFM, CHE 
President   
 
Donald Paschal, SASHE, CHFM,  
CHE, CHC, CPMM, LEED AP 
Representative 

District 2: 
John C. Newman, CHSP, 
CHC, CHE 
President 
 
Craig Tompkins, CHE 
Representative 

Committee Chairs: 
Bylaws:  Donald A. Stewart, CHFM      
Education:  Scott McCormick, CHFM, CHSP      
Codes & Standards: Bobby Baird, CHE, CHFM, CHSP, CHC, SASHE 
ASHE  Sustainability Liaison: Fred Kiesel, CHE, CHFM 

Thank You to Our 2018 FHEA Board of  Directors 
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From left to right: Sarah Jeffcoat, Kevin Daniel, Wayne Gibbs, Jeff 

Walters, Don Paschal, Brad Norburg, John Newman, Ed Niebles, Tom 

Gibson, Don Stewart 

The 2019 membership renewal process has begun. All 

memberships are based on the calendar year and are 

due by January 31, 2019. Renewal is available online 

at www.fhea.org 

http://www.fhea.org
mailto:sarah@fhea.org
https://storage.googleapis.com/wzukusers/user-27441182/documents/5b1574ae857a9KzESyKt/GeneralCallforPresentations.pdf
https://storage.googleapis.com/wzukusers/user-27441182/documents/5b1574ae857a9KzESyKt/GeneralCallforPresentations.pdf
https://fhea.org/membership

